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November 2, 2015 Clay Turnbull
(802) 380-4462
cturnbull@necnp.org

Mrs. Susan M. Hudson, Clerk BY HAND DELIVERY
Vermont Public Service Board

112 State Street

Montpelier, VT 05620-2701

Docket No. 8300: Petition of Entergy Nuclear Vermont Yankee, LLC and Entergy
Nuclear Operations, Inc., for a certificate of public good, pursuant to 30 V.S.A. § 248

and 10 V.S.A. 8 6522, authorizing the construction of a second independent spent fuel
storage installation storage pad and related improvements, including installation of a new
diesel generator with an electrical rating of approximately 200 kW, at the Vermont Yankee
Nuclear Power Station in the Town of Vernon, Vermont

Dear Mrs. Hudson:

Enclosed please find for filing an original and six copies with corrected dates from those of the filing
made on October 29, 2015

of NEW ENGLAND COALITION’S REQUEST FOR LEAVE TO FILE A RESPONSE TO
ENTERGY VY'S REPLY IN SUPPORT OF ITS OBJECTIONS TO ADMISSION OF PREFILED
TESTIMONY OF RAYMOND SHADIS.

Thank You for your assistance. Please contact me with any questions.

By:

Ca.C.
Clay Turnbull, pro se
New England Coalition, Inc.

PO Box 545
Brattleboro, VT 05302



